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Easter 2021 

The beautiful Easter flowers were given by: 
 

Given By Angela Brunjes 

In loving memory of Donald Brunjes, Sr. and 

in appreciation of my Church on the Hill Family 

 

Given By the Gessner children, grandchildren 

and great-grandchildren 

In memory of Arnold & Betty Gessner 

 

Given by Jerry Good 

 

Given by Barbara & Bob Hoe 

In loving memory of their parents and 

in appreciation of their children and grandchildren 

 

Given By Buck Kellaway 

In memory of Judy Kellaway 

“I cherish the time we had together.” 

 

Given By Dana Chan 

In appreciation of Jeanne Sarran 

 

Given By Doris & Joe Krsnak and 

David & Paige Krsnak 

In memory of loved ones and 

in appreciation of Jerry Good and Church on the Hill 

 

Given By Ginny & Hong Chan 

In loving memory of those who have passed 



Easter 2021 

The beautiful Easter flowers were given by: 
 

Given By Irma Schubert 

In memory of Loved Ones 

 

Given by Jim and Sue Nicholas 

In appreciation of Jeanne & Steve Sarran 

 

Given By Judi Hunt 

In memory of all the church members we have lost 

“May they Rest in Peace with God!” 

 

Given by Margaret and Michael Gittens 

In loving memory of Margaret's sister, Yvonne Clarke 

In loving memory of Michael's sister, Beryl Sealy 

In loving memory of Michael's brother, Rudolph Gittens 

 

Given By Molly Mahowald 

In appreciation of Dana Chan, Jeanne Sarran and 

all of the volunteers at COTH 

“Your help during this time of pastoral transition is greatly 

appreciated!” 

 

Given By Nancy Lucas Musgraves 

In Memory of Tom Lucas 

 

Given By Steve & Jeanne Sarran 

In Memory of all those we have lost this past year 

 

 


